
The Canadian Securities Administrators (CSA), in response to user feedback and 
comments, have implemented the following changes to the SEDI system: 
 
1. Welcome Page and Contact Us Page 
The Welcome page and Contact Us page for SEDI have been re-designed to allow SEDI filers 
and other users to easily navigate to find the information needed. 
 
2. Streamlined Screen Flow 
We have improved the amend and delete insider report process by streamlining the screen flow, 
making it easier to find and amend insider reports. 
 
3. Online Help 
The online help has been redesigned and contains comprehensive, step-by-step instructions on 
how to complete and file insider reports for different types of transactions, revised FAQs, and 
also factsheets on topics such as “logging in for the first time”, “Ownership types and registered 
holders” and “Troubleshooting”. 


